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The Information Technology Services (ITS) team will be conducting on-site network

maintenance and upgrades during the upcoming Winter 2025 Term Study Week, please

expect intermittent service interruptions at:

Seneca@York Campus | From 10 p.m. on Monday, Feb. 24 to 5 a.m. on Tuesday, Feb.

25

Newnham Campus | From 10 p.m. on Wednesday, Feb. 26 to 5 a.m. on Thursday, Feb.

27

Please note that the impacted services will include the following and plan accordingly:

Emergency phones

Printing

Security cameras

Wired and wireless internet connections

Thank you for your understanding, please do not hesitate to reach out to the ITS Service

Desk (available 24-7) if you have any questions or concerns.
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